
Dear Partners in Learning,                
Happy New Year! Many times when we enter a new year, we make goals for ourselves that 
we hope to accomplish throughout the year. Teaching children how to set goals is a very 
important skill to learn.  The first thing is to create a manageable list of goals. Having kids 
look at specific areas within their day in which they would like to improve can help create 
areas of focus.  One area of focus can be socially! Students can work on being better 
listeners, not talking about their friends,  sitting with someone new at lunch or playing a 
new sport at recess can help meet this goal.  Asking a student to talk more in class may 
cause additional, unnecessary anxiety.  However, setting a goal of asking 3 questions a 
day is a measurable and reasonable goal in the area of academics. Being a better citizen is 
also an easy area of growth for students.  Kids can focus on helping picking up trash and 
toys without being asked around campus, or even in your own home! Opening the door for 
others, offering their seat to people who need one, and asking how they can be helpful are 
other ways to support growth in the area of positive citizenship.  Students can also 
challenge themselves by participating in school spirit days and joining groups like Student 
Council.            
 One of the biggest goals that I have for Emperor students is to encourage and 
support their love of reading.  Teaching with picture books, taking trips to the local 
library, playing audio books, asking questions about what they read during the day and 
talking about the books you are reading are wonderful ways to foster the love of reading.  
I am so excited to start off these new year adventures with our Eagles! 
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Thank you! 
With your generous 
support of our 
amazing PTA, we have 
been able to fulfill 
some longtime wish 
list items.  PTA 
purchased, for the 
school site, a poster 
maker that will help us 
create posters for the 
campus and 
classrooms and our 
PBIS initiatives.  Our 
PTA was kind enough 
to also donate many 
items, such as Legos, 
Kinex, clay, Play Doh, 
and materials for 
STEAM bins, that will 
allow for more 
creative learn and play 
in the classrooms. 
Thank you for your 
continued support of 
all of our programs! 

If you would like to 
help our local Girl 

Scout Troop, 5141, we 
will be taking 

donations in the 
office!

!
Amazon Smile 

https://smile.amazon.com/
hz/charitylist/ls/
XMM8C4TT8TXT/
ref=smi_ext_lnk_lcl_cl 
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WHEN YOU PURCHASE 
THROUGH AMAZON SMILE, 
A PORTION COMES BACK TO 
OUR SCHOOL! LAST MONTH 
THEY SENT A CHECK FOR 
$120! THANK YOU FOR 
YOUR SUPPORT!
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Monday, Jan 6 School resumes 8:00 am Kinder, 8:15 Grades 1-6

Friday, Jan. 10

Upcoming 1/20 No School MLK Day 
1/24 Coffee with the Principal 
1/27-31 Great Kindness Challenge

follow us on instagram @emperoreaglestcusd
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